
 

 
Hello, we are so excited to be your new teachers!  
We thought we would write you a letter to tell you a little bit about ourselves so we can 
get to know each other better before September.  
 
Mrs Marsden  
I live in Barnsley not far from Grimethorpe. I live with my little boy Freddie who is 3, Mr 
Marsden and my Mum. We have just moved house and now we have a huge garden 
that we love to spend all our time in. I have 2 cats. Monty, who is ginger and very 
naughty, loves to sit in the sun. Minnie is grey and white and loves cat treats! Do you 
have any pets?  I love to eat Chinese food and my favorite meal is noodles. What is 
your favorite food? I like to keep fit and really enjoy swimming, I go every week. At the 
weekends my favorite things to do chilling out at home and watching films. What is your 
favorite film?  
 
Mrs Salter 
I live in Doncaster and it takes me about 20 minutes to get to school. I live with my 
husband and my son Oliver, who is 11 years old on the 29th July. He will be moving up 
to senior school in September and he is looking forward to it. I don’t have any pets but I 
do like animals and in my spare time I love to go visiting different zoos. I am a member 
of the Yorkshire Wildlife Park and go there at weekends often. In the holidays, I am 
going to see the pandas at Edinburgh zoo. My favourite animal is the capybara. What is 
your favourite animal? I also like going on holiday and travelling to different places. I 
spent 4 months in France and can speak French, although I am a bit rusty these days!  
 
Miss Goulding 
I hope you are excited to come into year 4 as much as I am looking forward to getting 
to know you all better. As you all may know I love to play lots of different sports. I 
always play to the rules but fairly and for fun. I like walking with my dog Bonnie and 
spending time with my granddaughter Harper who is one this week. Hope you all have a 
fab six weeks holidays and I will see you all in September.  
  
Mrs Lindley  
I am married to Andy. We have been married for 34 years. I have a daughter Kirsty and 
four sons Ryan, Christopher, Ross and Joe. Kirsty has 2 boys my grandsons Jack who is 
5 and Finn who is 1. I like knitting and cross stitching. I also like going to the gym with 
Mrs Hanson.  

We can’t wait to get to know you all and to have lot of fun next year! We would love to 
get to know you a little better so it would be great if you could write us a letter telling 
us a little bit about you.  
Love From, Mrs Marsden, Mrs Salter, Miss Goulding and Mrs Lindley xXx 
P.S year 4’s have the most fun!!!! 
 


